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2020 Court Trend Report Released 

  

The Pacific Judicial Strengthening Initiative (PJSI) is proud to announce the release of the 

2020 Court Trend Report. The Report is the fourth update against the Pacific Judicial 

Development Programme (PJDP) 2011 Court Performance Baseline Report. 

 

The Report presents a decade of data, revealing significant improvements in court annual 

reporting by Partner Courts, against the 15 Cook Island Indicators. In 2011, one Partner 

Court produced an annual report that was publicly available. This number has risen 

remarkably with twelve Partner Courts now able to achieve this important indicator of 

transparency. 

 

It has been a privilege to witness how over the past decade, the annual reports have 

constantly evolved to reflect the dynamism and innovation being introduced by PJSI Partner 

Courts.  

  

The 2020 Trend Report can be downloaded here. 
 

 

  

  

 

https://fedcourt.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b23ae2cb747dc3df922dbd820&id=b248d12ff5&e=913df0d232

